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February 24, 2015
Re: Rachel Son (Dong Won Son)
Dear Madam/Sir: 

It is a pleasure to write on behalf of Rachel Son’s application to enter Georgetown University. I have known Rachel for about one quarter and am very impressed with her as a student and a person. 
I got to know Rachel more when she earned an outstanding grade in my Soc 152A (Sociology of Human Sexuality) course last quarter. This quarter she came into my office and we had a long conversation in which I got to see a very intelligent mind that is comfortable discussing a wide range of topics. She is a very intelligent person who earned a 3.7 GPA during her first quarter at UCSB. She is exceptionally well organized and makes sure that her work and the work of others are done professionally, carefully, and with attention to detail.
Due to a serious medical problem in her family, Rachel needs to transfer from UCSB to be closer to her family. Your program in Metropolitan Studies is very attractive to her and her background is perfect for that. She grew up shuttling back and forth between Seoul in South Korea and Connecticut, seeing urban problems in both locations and having the comparative data to try to grasp some of the deeper issues surrounding those topics. 

I am certain that she will be an exceptional student and that you will be happy to have your in your student body. 

In summary, I think Rachel is truly an outstanding person who will use her creativity, originality, and innovative ideas to make many valuable contributions during her lifetime. She is both an excellent student and a happy, well-adjusted person who is a pleasure to work with. If I can be of any further help to you, please do not hesitate to phone me at (805) 967-4995. 

Sincerely, 

John D. Baldwin

Professor

baldwin@soc.ucsb.edu
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